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To: Newton, Robin - BOE, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent 
 

 
 
The Henderson County Schools, in collaboration with Henderson Community 
College, seeks approval for submission of the "Advancing Informal STEM learning" 
grant application to the National Science Foundation.  The grant seeks funding for 
a College and Career Coach for the High School and equipment for the 
Manufacturing, Engineering and Informational Technology programs at the CTE 
Unit; a Technical Education faculty member and equipment for a Welding 
program at HCC; and a Program Manager to facilitate the TRACK Apprenticeship 
agreements with local business and industries to strengthen training 
opportunities for youth and adults within Henderson County.  The five year grant 
funding is for $2,900,000.  
 
Call with any questions.   
Nancy 
 


